
Fetchin’ Retrievers Rescue 
Meeting Minutes 

3/26/23 
 
 
I. Call to order 
Kriss Harrigian called to order the Board meeting of Fetchin’ Retrievers Rescue at 4:36 
p.m. on March 26, 2023, via Zoom. 
 
II. Attendees 
Kriss Harrigian 
Barbara Renken 
Sandy Diamond 
Jessica Sutton 
Jackie Smith-Hastie (guest) 
Carol Spies (guest) 
 
III. Approval of minutes from last meeting 
Minutes approved by unanimous vote. 
 
IV. Treasurer’s Report 
The Treasurer’s Report for February was unanimously approved.  As of 2/28/23, our 
cash balance was $95,961.58. 
 
V. Old Business 
 

1.  Fundraising update 
Wine promo information has been sent out to the volunteers.  Donation will be 
sent out quarterly. 
Received $500 matching donation from Deanna Burt’s employer. 
 
2.  Dog update 

 Nate – He’s still looking for his forever home and has had some recent 
interest. He’s doing great in his foster home. 

 Madeline – Adopted. 
 Bertie –She has pneumonia and some nail issues.  Otherwise, she’s doing 

well. 
 Tyr – coming in this week. 
 Shasta/Murphy – Adopted. 
 Whitney/Sadie – Adopted. 
 Blondie/Mollie – She’s still losing weight and doing great. 
 Water Lily – She is on a bland diet due to some vomiting; otherwise she’s 

doing great. 
 Ellen – Adopted. 
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 Captain – did not come in to rescue. 
 Sunny – Adopted. 
 Kiki – She’s back on gabapentin; otherwise she’s doing great. 
 Kodiak – New intake.  8-year-old chocolate lab who is doing great. 
 Otto – FH will be adopting him. 
 Bowie – He’s 92 lbs!  He’s doing well and the FH is working with resident 

dog and Bowie. 
 Mimi, 3 labs at EV shelter, 1 lab at Harbor – Kriss is networking with 

fosters to potentially bring in these dogs. 
 
3.  Website update 
Jackie will help to add dogs to Petfinder and Adopt-a-Pet.  No other updates. 
 
4.  Foster Home update 
Two new foster homes. 
 
5.  Database update  
No update 
 
6.  Events 

 The 2/25 event in San Diego was cancelled due to weather. 
 The 3/25 Hogs and Dogs event was good.  Kriss met the Harbor Shelter 

liaison and a new potential vet. 
 On 5/6 there is a San Diego Humane Society Walk for the Animals. 

 
7.  Vaccine policy 
The board decided that leptospirosis and influenza vaccines will be given on a 
case-by-case basis depending on local factors. 

 
VI. New Business 
 
 None 
 
VII. Next Meeting 
 
 April 23, 2023 at 4:00 p.m. via Zoom 
 
VIII. Adjournment 
 
 Kriss adjourned the meeting at 6:05 p.m. 
 



 


